
 

  

Taxi Window Closure 

 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE: Monday, July 1, 2019 
 
TO:  Taxi Industry Members  
 
FROM: SFMTA Taxi Services   
 
SUBJECT: 1 South Van Ness Taxi Window Closure  
 
 
Please note the Taxi Window will be closed ALL DAY, 
9:00AM – 5:00PM, on Thursday, July 4th and Friday 
July, 5th.  Please plan your business accordingly.    
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 
appreciate your patience and cooperation. 
 
 
Thank you,  
SFMTA Taxi Services 
 


